19-02063

Lehrke, Teri

From: Padesky, Gary

Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 9:54 AM

To: Lehrke, Teri; gilmanj@cityoflacrosse.com
Subject: FW: **External Email**RE: Losey House

From: Steven McConaghy [SMcConaghy@kwiktrip.com])
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 4:35 PM

To: Padesky, Gary

Subject: RE: **External Email**RE: Losey House

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe, ***

Good afternoon Gary,
Just emailing you to let you know that we have decided not to pursue the previously submitted conditional use permit
application for the demolition of the house on Losey Boulevard. The house will remain vacant.

Sincerely,
Steve

Steve McConaghy

Property Manager

Kwik Trip, Inc.

1626 Oak Street, La Crosse, WI 54602
Phone: 608-791-7408

Cell: 608-498-7181

Email: smecconaghy@kwiktrip.com

From: Padesky, Gary [mailto:padeskyg@cityoflacrosse.org]
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 7:32 PM

To: Steven McConaghy <SMcConaghy@kwiktrip.com>
Subject: **External Email**RE: **External Email**RE: Losey House

Thanks!

From: Steven McConaghy [SMcConaghy@kwiktrip.com)
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 4:15 PM

To: Padesky, Gary

Subject: Re: **External Email**RE: Losey House



*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

We've talked about it a little bit, but no decisions have been made as of yet.
Steve

Sent from my iPhone

> On Apr 11, 2018, at 1:56 PM, Padesky, Gary <padeskyg@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote:
>

> Hi Steven,

>

>

>

> Did you guys ever decide on anything ??

>

>

>

> Just curious........

>

>

>

> Gary

>

>

> From: Steven McConaghy [SMcConaghy@kwiktrip.com)

> Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 8:22 AM

> To: Padesky, Gary

> Subject; Losey House

>

> *** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

>

> Good morning Gary,

> | see that the CUP application was still on the Judiciary & Administration Committee meeting agenda last night. Was it
discussed? | did not attend on your guidance since it was deferred at the Planning Commission meeting.
>

> Please advise.

> Regards,

> Steve

>

>

> Steve McConaghy

> Property Manager

> Kwik Trip, Inc.

> 1626 Qak Street, La Crosse, WI 54602

> Phone: 608-791-7408

> Cell: 608-498-7181

> Email: smcconaghy@kwiktrip.com

>




